Benson, Amy V - APHIS

From: _@uwosh.edu >

Sent: Friday, October 30, 2020 11:50 AM
To: APHIS-AnimalCare
Subject: Re: New Attending Veterinarian

Good morning,

| do not believe that | ever received a response to my email inquiry below. Can you please advise if anything needs to be
completed to notify USDA regarding a new attending Veterinarian?

Thank you,

*Attention: OSP staff are currently working remotely. For OSP COVID-19 updates related to external funding
agencies and research activities, please visit our website: https://uwosh.edu/sponsoredprograms/

Office of Sponsored Programs/ Risk & Safety

Dempsey Hall 214

800 Algoma Boulevard

Oshkosh, WI154901-8601

Phone:_all calls are currently forwarded)
https://uwosh.edu/sponsoredprograms
https://uwosh.edu/safety/

From: APHIS-AnimalCare <AnimalCare@usda.gov>
Sent: Friday, September 4, 2020 8:32 AM

To: puwosh.edu>

Subject: Automatic reply: New Attending Veterinarian

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Hello,

Thank you for contacting the U.S. Department of Agriculture, APHIS, Animal Care. This email is to serve as a
notification that your email has been received and our staff is working to process your request. Please allow at least 10
business days for response. If you need immediate assistant or have any questions please contact our office at 970-494-
7478.

Sincerely,

Program Support

21-01038_000012



USDA APHIS Animal Care

This electronic message contains information generated by the USDA solely for the intended recipients. Any
unauthorized interception of this message or the use or disclosure of the information it contains may violate the law and
subject the violator to civil or criminal penalties. If you believe you have received this message in error, please notify the
sender and delete the email immediately.

21-01038_000013



